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JAMES VALLEY WIRELESS, LLC'S 

RESPONSE TO 1ST DATA REQUEST 

James Valley Wireless, LLC (JVW), for its responses to the 1st Data Request from Staff, 
states as follows: 

Data Request No. 1-1:  Confirm that new customers received information about Lifeline 

within 30 days of receiving service. 

Response: 

Confirmed. 

Dated this 10th day of July, 2017. 
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